
The City of Wauchula Code Enforcement met for its regularly scheduled hearing on Wednesday, 
October 21, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Special Magistrate Dawson called the hearing to order and administered the oath to those 
testifying. 
 
Also present at the hearing were Code Enforcement Officer Raina Bergens and City Clerk Holly 
Smith.  
 
New Case – 20-075-NA    401 S. 1st Avenue  Martina G. Castillo 
CE Officer Bergens presented the case to Special Magistrate Dawson.  Bergens stated there was 
an untagged vehicle on the property and had been in contact with Castillo and informed her 
that she needed to tag the vehicle. Bergens noted she gave additional time for Castillo to 
comply and time had expired.  Castillo stated she would get the vehicle tagged but needed a 
little longer.  Discussion was had on tagging the vehicle or moving it to a property outside the 
City. Special Magistrate Dawson gave until October 31, 2020 to become compliant and if not in 
compliance a fine of $50 a day shall be assessed until brought into compliance.  
 
New Case – 20-73-L  325 S. 7th Avenue Alton Albritton c/o Michael Albritton 
CE Officer Bergens stated the case was compliant. Special Magistrate Dawson noted violations 
did exist but had been remedied.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
There was no one in the audience to speak.  
 
APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS HEARING MINUTES: 
Special Magistrate Dawson approved the September 16, 2020 minutes.  
 
 
With no further business to discuss, Special Magistrate Dawson adjourned the hearing at 3:15 
p.m. 
 
             
     Special Master Jeffrey S. Dawson                      City Clerk Holly Smith 

 


